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Statement of the First Nations Summit on the Resignation of 
National Chief Shawn A-in-chut Atleo 

Coast Salish Territory/Vancouver – On Friday we were informed by National 
Chief Shawn A-in-chut Atleo of his resignation as National Chief of the Assembly 
of First Nations. This resignation is unfortunate, but as the First Nations Summit 
Executive, we fully understand and support his reasoning and his final decision.  
 
We are grateful that his tireless efforts and advocacy has helped bring the 
critical issue of First Nations education and the wellbeing of First Nations 
peoples into the forefront of an important national dialogue.  
 
We fully agree with former National Chief Atleo that the status quo in the dismal 
educational outcomes of First Nations learners is not acceptable. We will 
continue to advocate for appropriate standards, approaches, mechanisms, 
adequate funding and substantive changes in making First Nations control of 
First Nations education a reality in all of our communities in British Columbia. 
 
Finally, we would like to thank A-in-chut for his strong and principled leadership 
during his tenure as National Chief. He has worked vigorously over the past five 
years to advance the rights of our people through principles and dialogue based 
on recognition and reconciliation.  He has also fought to raise public and 
government awareness of the deep social and economic gaps faced by our 
communities across this country while at the same time working diligently to 
close those gaps.  
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The First Nations Summit speaks on behalf of First Nations involved in treaty 
negotiations in British Columbia. Further background information on the Summit 
may be found at www.fns.bc.ca. 
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